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Vice Chancellor UOT meets honorable  
Governor Balochistan/ Chancellor PSUs
Meetings were held between Governor Balochistan Justice (R) 
Amanullah Khan Yasinzai and VC UoT Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq 
Sabir on 10th October 2018 and 16th November 2018 at Gov-
ernor House Quetta. During meeting the VC UoT congratulat-
ed His Excellency Justice (R) Amanullah Khan Yasinzai for being 
appointed as Governor Balochistan. He also briefed the hon-
orable Governor about the five years success story and future 
plan of University of Turbat. Governor Balochistan vowed that 
his focus would be education, law and order and restoration of 
trust between provincial and central government. He assured to 
take every possible steps for the promotion of education and  
uplifting the universities of Balochistan.

GOVERNOR BALOCHISTAN & VC UOT 
MEETING,
JUSTICE (R) AMMANULLAH KHAN 
YASINzAI AS GOVERNOR BALOCHISTAN

PROVINCIAL MINISTER zAHOOR 
BULEDI VISITS UOT,
MPA SYED IHSAN SHAH VISITED UOT,
SELECTION BOARD & SELECTION 
COMMITTEE HELD IN UOT
ORIC ORGANIzED LECTURE SESSIONS

UOT JOINS GREEN PAKISTAN PROGRAM, 
IQBAL’S DAY CELEBRATED AT UOT
BALOCH SCHOLAR JAN M.DASHTI  
VISITED UOT,
TEACHER DAY OBSERVED IN UOT,
UOT TO ESTABLISH ITS PANJGUR CAMPUS
BALOCHISTAN ASSEMBLY APPROVED 
DRAFT OF UOG,
UOT ORGANIzED ANTI-CORRUPTION  
AWARENESS PROGRAM
3-DAY WORKSHOP FOR FACULTY
MEMBERS OF UOT,
UOT SUMMER SCHOOL 2018
INTERNATIONAL PEACE DAY  
OBSERVED IN UOT,
IBLC UOT ORGANIzED MUSICAL 
PROGRAM & LECTURE SESSION
SEMINAR ON GRE PREPARATION,
MAGIC SHOW & SCIENCE COMMUNICATOR 
WORKSHOP HELD IN UOT
BUSINESS GALA AT UOT GWADAR CAMPUS, 
FAREWELL PROGRAM 2018
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CM BALOCHISTAN VISITS UOT,
Ex-CM BALOCHISTAN VISITS UOT

Justice (R) Ammanullah Khan Yasinzai sworn 
in as Governor Balochistan

According to a notifica-
tion issued by the cab-
inet division, President  
Islamic Republic of Pakistan 
Arif Alvi has appointed  
Ammanullah Khan Yasinzai 
as the Balochistan Gover-
nor on the recommenda-

tion of Prime Minister Imran Khan. Yasinzai has served as the 
chief justice of Balochistan High Court (BHC) from September 
14, 2005 to August 5, 2009. Yasinzai was born in the year 1954 
in Quetta and completed his Bachelors’ and Master’s from  
Forman Christian College, Lahore. He started his law practice 
in 1981 and was appointed as judge of the BHC on January 27, 
1997.

VC UOT ATTENDED NACTE CONFERENCE,
UOT HOLDS 7TH SYNDICATE MEETING
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A Three-Day National Conference 2018 was organized by National 
Accreditation Council for Teacher Education (NACTE) at University of 
Balochistan (UoB) Quetta from September 4-6, 2018, in collabora-
tion with University of Balochistan, University of Turbat (UoT), SBK 
Women University Quetta and Alhamd Islamic University Quetta. The 
theme of NACTE National Conference 2018 was “Rethinking Teacher 
Education in Pakistan”. Advisor to HEC Prof Dr. Mahmood-Ul-Hassan 
Butt, The NACTE Chairperson Prof Dr. Riaz-ul-Haq, NACTE Secretary 

Prof Dr. Irshad Ahmed Farrukh, VC UoT Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir and VC UoB prof Dr Javed Iqbal, 
vice chancellors and representatives from different universities across Pakistan shared their views 
in conference which was aimed at calling upon policy-makers, and practitioners from the National  
education system and teacher education programs, institutions from both public and private sectors, 
across the country to rethink the status of teacher education, social and institutional responsibilities 
of teachers and teacher educators by becoming partners of NACTE. The professors from different 
universities including the faculty members of UoT Gwadar Campus Ms Durjan Gichki presented  
research papers in the conference.
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NACTE organized three-day National Conference 2018

UoT holds 7th meeting of syndicate
University of Turbat (UoT) Vice  
Chancellor Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir 
said that the institution was playing vital 
role in promotion of higher education in 
the region which is why a smart number 
of people are busy in acquiring modern 
education to face challenges of the new 
era. “Efforts are underway to bring the 
University at par with the leading Univer-
sities of the country,” said the UoT Vice 
Chancellor while addressing the 7th UoT 
Syndicate meeting held at the university 
main campus Ghinna on 27th July 2018. 

The  meeting was attended by university’s registrar Ghulam Farooq Baloch, Faculty of Commerce 
Economics and Management Sciences Dean Prof Dr Munir Ahmed Gichki, Arts Humanities and  
Social Science Dean and Institute of Balochi Language and Culture (IBLC) Director Prof Dr Abdul  
Saboor, Quality Enhancement Cell (QEC) Director Prof Dr Gul Hassan, Faculty of Science and  
Engineering Dean Dr Hanif Ur Rahman, Lasbela University of Agriculture, Water and Marine  
Sciences (LUAWMS) Dean Prof Dr Manzoor Ahmed, Controller Examination Tanvir Ahmed and  
Deputy director finance Rehmatullah. Addressing the members Prof Dr Sabir said, “The administra-
tion is taking every possible step for the provision of modern facilities to faculty members and stu-
dents for the promotion of research culture in the university.” He said, “Merit and good governance 
would be strictly observed in all respects for the development of the University and introducing 
new approaches to learning, innovative thinking, acquisition of knowledge and promotion of ethical  
values and attitudes.” Earlier, the Registrar presented the agenda items before the forum for dis-
cussion and decision. Besides discussion and deliberation on various agenda items, the house also  
approved the minutes of sixth syndicate meeting, eighth academic council, eighth meeting of finance 
and planning committee and the minutes and the decisions of other meetings of statuary bodies. 
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UoT playing key role to curb educational backwardness: Zahoor Buledi

Balochistan’s minister for Information and Higher Education zahoor Ahmed Buledi said  
institutions of education including Turbat University are playing a key role in removing the educational  
backwardness from province. He expressed these views during a visit to UoT. He visited  
different branches of varsity.  “The future of Balochistan is related to teachers “, he said and adding  
provincial government is ready for collaboration with lecturers and teachers for enhancing quality of  
education and betterment of academic institutions. On the occasion VC UoT Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq 
Sabir congratulated the provincial Minister on taking additional responsibility of Higher Education 
Department. He hoped that Minister would take steps to address educational related problems on 
top priority. Earlier, Information Minister was briefed regarding UoT’s requirement and problems 
faced by UoT. At the moment, Minister assured the vice chancellor that he would take measures to 
address all related problems of the varsity.

The veteran politician 
and Member Baloch-
istan Assembly (MPA) 
Syed Ihsan Shah visited 
UoT main campus on 
18th October and UoT 
Law Department on 
22nd October 2018. He 
looked into the different 

parts of the university and held meeting with the main campus faculty, Law department faculty 
and university administration. While talking to the visitors the UoT vice chancellor Prof Dr Abdul 
Razzaq Sabir said that after switching over from a sub campus into a fledged university in 2013, his  
institution earned remarkable achievements in the field of higher education and number of teaching 
department raised from three to thirteen in five years. The vice chancellor raised various problems 
faced by the university and Syed Ihsan Shah assured to extend all kind of corporation for the solu-
tion of prevailing problems. The MPA also planted a tree in the vicinity of university campus. The 
Vice Chancellor presented him the souvenir of the university. UoT registrar Ghulam Farooq Baloch, 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Dean Prof Dr Abdul Saboor Baloch, Director QEC Prof Dr Gul  
Hassan, Faculty of Science and Engineering Dean Dr Hanif Ur Rahman, deputy registrar Gangzar 
Baloch, Abdul Ghafoor Bezinjo and representatives of civil society were also present at this occasion.    

MPA Syed Ihsan Shah visited Turbat University

The 7th meeting of Selection Board held on 
17th and 18th December 2018 and the 4th 
meeting of Selection Committee was held on 
13th December 2018 in University of Turbat 
under the chairmanship of Vice Chancellor 
UoT Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir. The Board 
and Committee after thorough interview 
and evaluation recommended the deserving 
and competent candidates on merit for var-

ious academic and administrative positions which included Associate professor, Assistant Professor, 
Projector Director, Dy Controller Examinations, Auditor, Web Designer and other positions.

7th Selection Board and 4th Selection Committee held in UoT  
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Office of Research Innovation and Commercialization (ORIC) continues its series of lecture sessions 
on different contemporary themes in collaboration with different teaching departments in University 
of Turbat. The ORIC has conducted an innovative session on “Modern Web Development Tools” 24th 
October 2018 at main campus of UoT, in which the keynote speaker Mr. Junaid Qadir a Turbat based 
web developer and co-founder of Moon Bear Technologies, shared knowledge with participants  
regarding  the tools which are involved in developing websites, Subline Text Editor and Ubuntu  
Terminal. In lecture sessions conducted at Education department of main campus and Gwadar  
campus on 12th November and 13th November 2018 respectively, Dr. Amjid Ali Arain, a research 
scholar from University of Sindh shared his views on Trends and Issues on Education in Pakistan 
in the context of Research. Meanwhile Mr. Ayub Baloch Ex, Secretary GoB, also delivered lectures 
on “Culture and Development” on 12th October at Management Sciences department.  In another  
lecture session Mr. Ayub Baloch delivered a comprehensive overview on “Heritage lecture:  
Balochistan in Perspective” organized in Institute of Balochi Language and Culture (IBLC). The VC 
Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir appreciated the efforts of ORIC Director Dr. Adeel Ahmed, his team and 
chairpersons of respective departments for conducting lecture sessions for the students and faculty 
members of UoT. Director ORIC Dr. Adeel Ahmed thanked the resource persons and said that “the 
ORIC has always been keen to conduct workshops, lecture sessions, speeches and competitions to 
promote the tradition of Research Innovation and Commercialization in Balochistan”. 
The lecture sessions have been graced by the presence of UoT VC Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir,  
Registrar Ghulam Farooq Baloch, Faculty of Social Science and Arts Dean Prof Dr. Abdul Saboor  
Baloch, Dean Faculty of Law and Director QEC Prof Dr. Gul Hassan, Prof Dr. Riaz Ahmed, ORIC  
Director Dr. Adeel Ahmed, deputy registrar Ganguzar Baloch, Chairpersons of teaching department, 
admin staff, faculty members of UoT and different colleges along with students.

ORIC organized series of lecture sessions in collaboration with academic department
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The University of Turbat (UoT) on Friday (9th November 2018) organized  
ceremonies in connection with the 141st birth anniversary of Allama Iqbal, Poet 
of the East, at its main campus Turbat, Gwadar campus and Law department 
city campus. “Iqbal’s message of self-reliance for the youth can help students 
in shaping their character and practical lives,” said Faculty of Arts and Social 
Science Dean Prof Dr. Abdul Saboor Baloch while addressing a ceremony at the 
main campus. The event was attended by Chairman Political Science depart-
ment Changez Ahmed, Muzaffar Hussain, faculty members and students.“The 
poet of the east Allama Muhammad Iqbal had a firm belief in the rule of law and justice,” Said  
Dr. Saboor. Faculty members and students also shared their views regarding Iqbal’s inspirational 
poetry and his services for the unity of Muslim world. Addressing in a program organized by the Law 
Department in city campus of the UoT, Incharge Law department Naseem Baloch and students also 
highlighted the unforgettable services rendered by Allama Muhammad Iqbal for the freedom and 
prosperity of Muslims of Sub continent. At the Gwadar campus the program held in connection with 
Iqbal Day consisted on two sessions. In the first session the students from Education, Management 
Sciences, Computer Sciences and Commerce department described Iqbal’s life through speeches 
and poetry. Speaking on the occasion Ms Shahnaz Noor Incharge Education department, highlight-
ed the life and political services of the great poet and philosopher. In the second session, a Baitbazi 
event on Iqbal’s poetry, poem and Ghazal was held between two team. Each team was composed 
on six members. Team A included department of Education and Commerce while team B included 
Computer Science and Management Sciences department.

Turbat University joins Green Pakistan Program

University of Turbat (UoT) Vice Chancellor Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir has said besides providing higher 
learning opportunities to the people of the area, the university is also committed to fulfil its social 
responsibilities for the welfare of the people. “The UoT, with support of the Forest Department, will 
plant thousands of trees in its vast area under the Green Pakistan Program,” said the vice chancellor 
during a meeting held at UoT on 30th August 2018. The meeting was attended by UoT Registrar 
Ghulam Farooq, Project Director Muhammad Kashif, Forest Department Deputy Director Abdul Waheed 
Baloch and UoT Incharge Plantation Muzzafar Baloch. Vice Chancellor Dr Sabir also inaugurated the 
plantation drive at the newly-constructed campus at Ginna. Dr Sabir Badal Khan, a famous scholar 
from Italy, along with the UoT registrar Ghulam Farooq, Arts Humanities and Social Sciences dean 
Prof Dr Abdul Saboor, Director QEC Prof Dr Gul Hassan, heads of teaching departments, sectional 
heads, faculty members and students also participated in the plantation campaign.
Dr Sabir asked students, teachers and all individuals of society to play their due role in keeping  
Turbat green under the program.
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The Poet of the East remembered in Turbat University
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The VC UoT Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir has said that  
after the successful experience of establishing a campus in 
Gwadar in 2017, now the management of Turbat University 
has decided to set up its 2nd campus in Panjgur from next 
year. He said this during a visit to Government Boys Degree  
College and Government Girls Degree College Panjgur in the 
month of November 2018. The people of Panjgur appreciat-
ed the step taken by University of Turbat for the promotion 
of higher education in Panjgur.

The Baloch Scholar and  
politician Jan Muhammad  
Dashti visited University of  
Turbat on 22nd November 2018 
and held meeting with Vice 
Chancellor Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq 
Sabir. Registrar Ghulam Farooq  
Baloch, Faculty of Commerce 
and Management Sciences Dean  
Prof Dr. Munir Ahmed  
Gichki, Faculty of Arts and Social 
Sciences Dean Prof Dr. Abdul  
Saboor Baloch, QEC Director 
Prof Dr. Gul Hassan, Controller 

Examinations Tanvir Ahmed, famous poet of Balochi literature Obeid Shad and Protocol officer Meer 
Bahad were also present during meeting. They agreed for taking concrete steps for the development 
of Balochi Culture and language in the region during meeting. VC UoT thanked the visitor for gifting 
Books from Balochi Academy for UoT main campus and Gwadar campus. 

Baloch Scholar & intellectual Jan M. Dashti visited Turbat University
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Teacher day observed in UOT main campus and Gwadar campus 

The University of Turbat’s (UoT) Vice Chancellor Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir said that “it is the  
teacher who have brought the whole world from ignorance into knowledgeable and well-informed 
and from darkness to light, and who contributed their supreme to bring about peace, development 
and prosperity across the world.” He was speaking at a gathering organized by Education Depart-
ment in UoT for paying tribute to teacher on the occasion of world teacher day on 5th October 2018. 
Prof. Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir assured that UoT never compromises over the dignity of their  
teachers and other employees at any cost. He said that the teachers, administrative staff, students and  
parents are the main stakeholders of this institution and the harmony and the mutual respect among 
these stakeholder is the utmost prerequisite for the further growth of higher education. Lecturer 
Education department Muhammad Tariq and students also shared their views regarding dignity of 
teachers at this occasion. The event was also attended by the UoT’s Registrar Ghulam Farooq Baloch, 
Dean Sciences Dr Haneef Ur Rahman, Dean Research Dr Riaz Ahmed, Director ORIC Dr Adeel Ahmed, 
heads of various departments, chairperson, faculty members and students.

UoT to establish its campus in Panjgur



July - Dec 2018-Bi-Annual Newsletter of University of Turbat (Kech Makran) Balochistan  

The Balochistan Assembly 
approved the University 
of Gwadar Bill 31 of 2018 
in its session continued 
from 29th October to 3rd 
November, 2018. The 
bill was presented by the 
minister for Information 
and Higher Education  
Mr. zahoor Ahmed 
Buledi. Earlier, 2nd  
Session of Balochistan’s 
new cabinet headed 
by Chief Minister Ba-
lochistan Jam Kamal, 
has approved the draft 
bill of Gwadar Uni-

versity on 11/09/2018. The session was told 
by the officials that the Balochistan Revenue  
Authority has allotted 500-acre land for the  
University while the sum of rupees five billion  
rupees for the project had been pledged by the 
Federal Government.
Earlier Chief Minister Balochistan on 7/9/2018 
directed authorities to present the charter for 
Gwadar University in cabinet terming Gwadar 
University would be a remarkable project under 
CPEC. VC UoT Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir, on 7th 
September 2018 has given detailed briefing to 
the CM Balochistan regarding Gwadar Universi-
ty Project saying, feasibility report regarding the 
project has been prepared, PC1 will be prepared 
after approval of the project from Cabinet and 
assembly and allotting land for the University.
Secretary Higher Education Balochistan  
 Abdullah Jan, SMBR Shoaib Gola and Director 
Gwadar Campus Ijaz Ahmed were also present at 
this occasion. Chairing a session in Chief Minister 
House, Mr. Jam Kamal Khan has said, following 
International investment in Gwadar, building an 
International Level University would play a key 
role for the people of Makran Division.

The University of Turbat (UoT) organized a walk 
to raise awareness against the menace of corrup-
tion here on 7th December, 2018 in connection 
with World Anticorruption Day and observance 
of anticorruption week across the country.
Dean Sciences Dr Haneef Rahman, Chairper-
son Education department Mahnaz Aslam, Tahir 
Hakeem, Jameel Ahmed, and Deputy Registrar 
Gangzar Baloch, faculty members, administra-
tive staff and students participated in the walk 
which was led by UoT registrar Ghulam Farooq 
Baloch. The walk started from University Public 
Library and concluded at Fida Shaheed Chowk 
after passing through different roads of the city.
Speaking at this occasion Ghulam Farooq  
Baloch said that objective of holding awareness 
walk was to renew the UoT’s pledge against  
corruption and sensitize the society for waging a 
war against the corruption.
As the part of the observance of anticorruption 
week speakers reiterated their resolve to assist 
National Accountability Bureau (NAB) and High-
er Education Commission (HEC) in the efforts to 
curb corruption from society.
The participants of the walk were carrying out 
banners and posters with different slogans 
for creating awareness among masses against  
corruption to create a corruption free society.

Balochistan Assembly approves 
draft of Gwadar University

UoT organized awareness 
walk against corruption
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3 Day Workshop for teachers held in UoT 

The University of Turbat (UoT) organized a three-day 
training workshop from 17-19 September, 2018 under 
the Faculty Professional Development Program (FPDP) 
at the university’s main campus in Turbat. Teachers 
from various educational institutions and affiliated col-
leges participated in the workshop aimed at enhancing 
professional skills of the participants through various 
courses, including micro-teaching, learners’ psycholo-
gy, communication skills, teaching as a profession, and 
rules and regulations of semester system. UoT Regis-
trar Ghulam Farooq Baloch acknowledged the efforts 
of Program Coordinator Qamber Ali, a lecturer at the 
Department of Management Sciences, and his team for 
organizing the training workshop for capacity build-
ing of the faculty members and the visiting faculty.  
Registrar said the UoT management was committed to 

utilizing all its resources for enhancing the teaching standard at the university. Political Science lecturer  
Chakar Hyder, chemistry lecturer Basit Ali, Ameer Bakhsh and Assistant Controller Examinations  
Nadeem Jan participated in the training workshop as resource persons. Quality Enhancement Cell 
(QEC) had also organized a two-day training workshop at the UoT’s Gwadar campus. UoT Vice Chan-
cellor Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir inaugurated the training workshop. QEC Director Prof Dr Gul Hassan, 
Gwadar Campus Director Ijaz Ahmed, Training Coordinator Muhammad Irshad Buledi and education 
department lecturer Ms Sadia Naseer shared their views with the participants of the workshop.

UoT-Summer School 2018 concluded
The University of Turbat (UoT) first time in its 
history organized a Summer School in collab-
oration with an organization UDaan. The first 
part of the summer school concluded in end of 
July and last sessions started in mid of August 
2018. A good number of students from different 
private and public colleges, schools, academies 
and educational institutions across Balochistan 
were part of summer school programs. Inaugu-
rating the summer school on 21 July at university 
main campus, Faculty of Science and Engineer-

ing Dean Dr. Haneef Ur Rehman said that “The summer school is an educational program where the 
participants will get a chance to have lectures and workshops about innovative skills in various fields. 
Dr Haneef Ur Rahman thanked Ms Granaz Baloch founder of UDaan organization for cooperation 
and services rendered by her in organizing such a thoughtful event in the University of Turbat. Emina 
Baloch, a Student of McGill’s University and part of the Career Leadership Program also trained the 
participants about various techniques of writing a good CV for job and internship program. She also 
shared her experiences as an international student in McGill’s University.
8
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    International Peace Day observed in University of Turbat

An awareness program regarding International Day of Peace (“Peace Day”) was organized by the  
Department of Political Science at University of Turbat on 21st September 2018. The theme of the 
day  was “tolerance is the peace.” Highlighting the importance of peace for sustainable develop-
ment and prosperity the UoT Vice Chancellor Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir said that “we should make  
forbearing our main mission for promoting and building a culture of peace in our society and 
throughout world.” He said that it is the matter of great concern that unfortunately today we are still 
hunting for peace not on an individual level but among countries. Wars come to an end but their 
shadows prevail in years to come. The Vice Chancellor said that his institution would play its due role 
to promote peace, harmony and brotherhood in the society. 
Chairman Political Science Department Mr. Changez Baloch, and faculty member Muzaffar Baloch 
also shared their views on building a tolerant society through education. Prof Dr Gul Hassan Director 
QEC, Jameel Ahmed and students were also present at this occasion.

 IBLC UoT organized lecture session and musical program

A session was also arranged by the IBLC on 6th September 2018 in which the eminent Baloch scholar 
Prof Dr Badal Khan delivered a lecture on the development of Balochi language and culture at IBLC. 
Vice Chancellor UoT Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir and Director IBLC Prof Dr Abdul Saboor also spoke 
at this occasion.
Institute of Balochi Language and Culture (IBLC) University of Turbat on 6th October 2018 organized 
a charity musical program in collaboration with “Balochi Saaz-o-zemil Dewan” at UoT Public Library 
in the honor of Sabzal Samagi, a veteran Baloch singer from Balochistan. In the first part of program 
the distinguished research scholars Yousaf Aziz Gichki and Dr. Fazal Khaliq presented their papers 
and shared views regarding different aspects of Sabzal Samgi’s life and artistic work. While in the 
second part, Sabzal Samgi, Pehlwan Gul Muhammad Qasarkandi, Arif Baloch, Ustaad Shaukat Murad, 
Shahjahan Daudi, Asmi Baloch Ismail Aftab and other singers came across the country, entertained 
the audience by their songs. Sabzal Samagi was also presented a shield and a cheque Rs.500, 000/- 
for the welfare for his Family in recognition of his contribution for the promotion of Balochi literature 
and Culture worldwide. The IBLC director Prof Dr Abdul Saboor and Dr Ghafoor Shad welcomed and 
thanked artists, guests and audience for gracing the event. The event was attended by the people 
from different walks of life including teachers and students.
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Seminar on GRE preparation held in Turbat University

A One-day awareness seminar on Free GRE preparation for M. Phil program in Education Leadership 
and Management was organized at video conference hall of University of Turbat (UoT) under the 
auspices of Education Department UoT in collaboration with School of Education Lahore University 
of Management Sciences (LUMS). In his welcome address Director Quality Enhancement Cell (QEC) 
Prof Dr Gul Hassan thanked the representatives of LUMS on behalf of UoT Vice Chancellor Prof Dr 
Abdul Razzaq Sabir for organizing such an informative seminar in UoT. Describing the objectives of 
the seminar Dr. Gul Hassan said that the seminar was aimed to brush up the analytical writing and 
integrated reasoning skills of the participants for taking GRE test and making them familiar with dif-
ferent strategies and techniques of GRE test for higher studies in abroad. The professors from LUMS 
Dr Maryam Chughtai Associate Dean, Rabia Hassan Assistant Manager Marketing and Dr Abbas  
Ansari briefed the participants regarding GRE preparation for M. Phil program and various  
techniques including quantitative reasoning, verbal reasoning and analytical writing. Faculty of Arts 
and Social Sciences Dean and Institute of Balochi Language and Culture’s director (IBLC) Prof Dr  
Abdul Saboor Baloch distributed shields among guests and resource persons of the seminar.

Science Magic Show and Science Communicators Workshop held in UoT

Department of Chemistry has organized a Two-day Science Magic Show and Science Communica-
tors Workshop in collaboration with Udaan and Pakistan Science Fuse, in University of Turbat from 
8th to 9th November 2018. Speaking at the inaugural session the UoT’s registrar Ghulam Farooq 
Baloch and QEC director Prof. Dr. Gul Hassan Baloch termed this program as a great effort by UoT 
to promote Science, Technology, Engineering, Mathematics (STEM) subjects in UoT, they said that 
soon STEM subject programs will be started in University. Registrar UoT thanked founder and CEO 
of Udaan Ms. Granaz Baloch and CEO of Science Fuse Ms. Lala Rukh for organizing this event in UoT. 
Speaking at the occasion Faculty of Science and Engineering Dean Dr. Haneef Ur Rehman said that 
the educational institution should take firm step to introduce (STEM) education and hands-on in-
teractive programs for young learners and teachers. Dr Haneef Rahman said that besides to train 
the students of University the way how to communicate science and innovative ideas to recipients, 
the purpose of this Two-day Workshop was to raise awareness for promoting STEM subjects in the  
institutions of higher education. Meanwhile Ms. Joti Ghani performed various shows which include 
Gravity, Newton Laws, Rockets, Birth day date guessing, fuel/oxygen/heat, and push egg/arch bridge.

BUSINESS GALA 2018 IN UoT GWADAR CAMPUS
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The Vice Chancellor University of Turbat Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir said “the way his institution  
progressing in the field of higher learning, indicates that the time is not too far when Turbat university 
would become the center of knowledge not only in the province but also in the country. He said this 
while addressing to a farewell ceremony organized in UoT multipurpose hall on 20th November, 2018 
in the honor of the students who will complete their academic session by the end of this year.
Dr. Sabir said that besides limited resources his institution was committed to facilitate its students, 
faculty members and administrative staff in every possible way for the promotion of quality education 
in this region. Congratulation to the outgoing students’ VC labelled the day for them as unforget-
table with hopes that the graduates form UoT will contribute in the development activities for the 
prosperity of the people of the province and country. Speaking at the occasion the Arts and Social 
Sciences Dean Prof Dr. Abdul Saboor Baloch and QEC director Prof Dr. Gul Hassan said that no nation 
can progress without acquiring quality education and Turbat University would provide its students  
every possible assistance and guidance for reshaping their future brighter. The UoT’s registrar Ghulam  
Farooq, Science and Engineering Dean Dr. Haneef Ur Rahman, Controller Examinations Tanvir Ahmed, 
director Gwadar campus Ijaz Ahmed, Protocol officer Meer Bahad Baloch, Chairpersons and heads of 
various departments, faculty members and students were also present at this occasion.

Students arrange Farewell program in UoT
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Two-day Business Gala was organized by the department of Management Sciences and Commerce 
in collaboration with Office of the Research, Innovation and Commercialization (ORIC) at UoT Gwa-
dar Campus from November 29-30 2018 in an effort to promote innovation among students and 
help them discover substitute employment opportunities and to become job provider rather than a 
job seeker. UoT VC Prof Dr. Abdul Razzaq Sabir along with Commander West Pak Navy Commodore 
Syed Faisal Ali Shah and Chairman GPA Dostein Khan Jamaldini inaugurated the Business Gala.
The opening ceremony was also attended by Chairman Municipal Corporation Gwadar Abid  
Sohrabi, QEC Director Prof Dr. Gul Hassan, faculty members of Gwadar Campus, Controller Examina-
tions Tanvir Ahmed, Director Gwadar Campus Ijaz Ahmed, Regional Director AIOU Majid Hussain, GPA  
Director General Admin Munir Jan Baloch, Director General Finance Shafeh Baloch, heads and  
teachers of different educational institutions, media persons and notables. While visiting different 
stalls VC UoT along with guests congratulated campus management, Gala in-charge Mr. Mujahid 
Hussain and his team, faculty members and students for organizing a unique kind of edutainment 
event with the support of people of Gwadar terming it as an academically professional activity which 
mirrors the student’s career with aspirations. Chairman GPA Dostein Khan Jamaldini and Commander 
West Pak Navy Syed Faisal Ali Shah said that students should not be restricted to classroom rather 
they should be involved in multidimensional activities for their capacity building and to enhance the  
professional skills to develop innovative ideas to start their own small businesses.

BUSINESS GALA 2018 IN UoT GWADAR CAMPUS (Contd.)
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Ex. Chief Minister Balochistan Dr. Abdul Malik  
Baloch along with Qazi Ghulam Rasool and  
Mashkoor Anwar visited University of Turbat on 25th 
October 2018. VC UoT Prof Dr Abdul Razzqq Sabir 
along with UoT registrar Ghulam Farooq Baloch and 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Dean Prof Dr.  
Abdul Saboor Baloch greeted and welcomed 
the visitors on arrival at UoT. Deputy registrar  
Ganguzar Baloch and deputy project director  
Kashif Baloch were also present on this occasion. VC  
informed the Ex. CM about functioning, ongoing de-

velopment projects and future plan of the university. Besides progress and challenges of UoT VC 
also apprised the visitors regarding various projects being launched for the capacity building of the 
faculty and improving the leadership skills of the students. During interaction with students Dr. Abdul 
Malik Baloch said that Turbat University has the potential to produce qualified graduates who can  
contribute a vital role in making their province and country prosperous economically and socially.
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Chief Minister Balochistan Jam Kamal Khan visited University of Turbat on 27th September 2018. 
Chief Minister and other Ministers distributed laptop under the Prime Minister’s National Laptop 
Scheme among the students of Turbat University. Federal Minister for Defense Production zubaida 
Jalal, Provincial ministers zahoor Buledi, Abdul Rauf Rind, Abdul Rahman Khetran, Noor Muhammad 
Dummar, Abdul Khaliq Hazara, Naseebullah Mari, Haji Akber Askani, MPA Syed Ihsan Shah, mem-
bers of the provincial assembly and other high provincial and district administration officials were 
also present on the occasion. CM said that he would patronize the students by providing all modern 
facilities to the educational institutions. He advised the students to meet the expectations of their 
parents and prove themselves a successful human being. He said that “our youths are talented, their 
future is bright and Turbat University is playing an important role to bring about positive change in 
the region”. In his welcome speech the VC UoT Prof Dr Abdul Razzaq Sabir said “with the support 
of HEC, Federal and Provincial government the management of UoT believes to provide all possible 
modern facilities including laptop to students and it is anticipated that after graduating from this 
prestigious institution they will have an ample opportunity to join their respective professions to 
serve the society and humanity.”  He said that with the help of our dedicated faculty members and 
committed admin staff our institution is swiftly achieving the milestones and developing talent by 
using its knowledge, resources and skills for growth of human resource in this far flung area of the 
country. Meanwhile CM and Federal Minister zubeida Jalal inaugurated new faculty block-II. Earlier 
the Vice Chancellor along with his faculty members and administrative staff warmly welcomed the 
CM Balochistan and other respectable guests on arrival at UoT main campus.

CM Balochistan Jam Kamal Khan visited UoT

UoT has potential to produce qualified graduates. EX. CM Balochistan


